
PRODUCT IMPROVEMENT NOTICE

KSTRONG IMPAXX INTERMEDIATE
We wish to inform you about a product update to the design of the Impact 
Intermediate and want to assure you that the functionality remains unchanged.

We understand that our customers value the reliability and effectiveness of our 
products thus we always strive to provide any updates or improvements as they 
occur.

While the appearance may have been updated, the core features and capabilities of 
the product are the same in every way. The new design has 
been implemented due to customer feedback and user testing thus leading to the 
new improved design.

Our engineers and design teams have put in a lot of effort to ensure that the transition 
to the new design is seamless and are confident that your experience with the newly 
redesigned product will be positive in every sense.

As always, we greatly value your feedback and satisfaction. If you have any questions 
or concerns about the new design or anything related to our products, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to our customer support team. We are here to assist you in any 
way we can.

Thank you for being a valued customer, we look forward to continuing to serve you 
with our reliable and high-quality products.
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